From: Heather DeVos

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Today"s Hearing on Election Rules and Regulations
Date: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 3:24:17 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

From all that I have read I do not believe any of these rules and regulations proposed today by

SOS Griswold should be adopted.

It is my understanding there are many issues of law and historical precedence against these
especially with what happened in 2020 and 2021 elections in our state.

Thank you for your consideration and to stop the pursuit of implementing these.

Sincerely,

Heather DeVos



